REBECCA MCFALL SUPERINTENDENT

To: School Committee

From: Becky McFall

Subject: Lueders Environmental, Inc. Donation

Date: December 17, 2013

Please accept a donation of \$75 from Lueders Environmental, Inc. Per the letter dated December 13, 2013, this donation is being made to Lincoln Schools on behalf of Lueders Lincoln clients with the stipulation that the donation be used "in any way the district deems appropriate."

ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

December 13, 2013

Dr. Rebecca McFall Lincoln Public Schools Ballfield Road Lincoln, MA 01773

Dear Dr. Rebecca McFall:

In these difficult economic times, I am especially pleased to be able to continue our commitment to give back to the communities in which we provide services. Enclosed is our contribution for the Lincoln School Department. This contribution is made by Lueders Environmental, Inc., a lawn care and plant care company committed to responsible environmental options. It is made on behalf of its Lincoln clients. You are free to use these funds in any way you deem appropriate.

This annual contribution is our way of thanking all of our clients in your town who have been kind enough to renew their services with us each year. I feel that assistance to a town's School Department is an appropriate way to give something back to those communities that have helped to make us the company of their choice. I only hope that other companies will join us in supporting our schools.

Mika Luders

Michael Lueders

President

ML/kb Enclosure